LETTER TO EDITOR

Kansas City, Mo.
March 10, 1966

Dear Mr. Rock:

I want to let you and the
fairbank's peopie know rhat o
group of ‘senior citizens here
in Kansas City is enjoying the
Tundra Times so much.

The Feb.  25th issve has
‘just arrived and as soon ns |
read it, | will pass it on.

* Most of them had never
known anything about Alaska
éxcept that it was a long way
from Mo. And we all wish you
the best of everything.

{

. —From a Kansas City friend



